
Thurston County 
 
Thank you for providing an opportunity to review preliminary draft language for Long Term MS4
Planning to Protect and Recover Receiving Waters. The attached file contains Thurston County's
comments regarding this preliminary draft.
As written, the proposed approach doesn't take into consideration the unique geographic scope of
Phase 2 county permits. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with Ecology staff, as well as
other Phase 2 county permittees, to explore how best to craft language given this unique difference.

Contact Larry Schaffner (schaffl@co.thurston.wa.us) should you have any questions.
 
















